PORSCHE CLUB OF AMERICA

Western Michigan Region

Alas! This Newsletter is rather late, But due to many factors that we shall not
list; the excuses sound pretty good from this end. This is' going to be just a one
page flyer, because of the time element in getting it out. As you know we generally
have a letter from our president. Say "Mr. President” where is it, haven't seen it
yet., Also, we have been trying to correspond our Newsletter with the Council
Calendar, but this too comes out on many different dates. And so we have not been
able to correlate our printing.

The first and foremost thing that comes to mind is that we are suppose to have an
event this month, seeing as- it is June. There has been nothing said from the
parties involved, as to where, why, who, and when, is going to put this event into
the functioning statis. So we are going to pass up the event for this month, and
make it for July; and have a combination short rally with ending at Lake Michigan.
If this is favorable to all we will get notices out to you, as to what to do, at the
end of this month; or the first week in July.

Now to stress another point that all of you already know, but still might be interest-
ed in, is the Paul Bunyan National Rally, put on by the SCCA. And everyone is
welcome ‘to run, - If you want to rum, contact me and I will see that you get some
entry blanks. I want to let you know this, not to be repetitious, but we want you
to have a possibility of running a real good rally. We have just printed the route
instructions, and it looks like a rally that many of you won't forget. In fact, we
have some of our members running this now - Bill Schwalm is driving, with Fred Grimm,
navigating. They, I understand, make a real good team. And also, our Kalamazooites,
Art and Isabell Jones, and as usual Art is navigating, with Isabell driving. As of
this writing we have approximately 45 entrants, and all of the leg work on the rally
is finished.

In reference to the before mentioned short rally and beach party: We hope that there
will be a better crowd than what we had before. If any of you have any comments as
to this, please let me know and we will see what we can do about it. So look forward
to receiving some more information on this,
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Another event that is coming up, is the second annual Muskegon Sports Car Club Seaway
Festival Gymkhana. This will be held'July'l, 1962, at the L. C. Walker Arena parking
lot. Those that ran last year might remember this. Registration is open at 11:30
in the morning, and this is on a Sunday. So, if you can, we'll see you there or at

the Paul Bunyan Rally.
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